
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
https://www.us.lambda.tdk.com/

April 6, 2020 

Re: Obsolescence of DIN-01 DIN rail bracket 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda obsoleted the HWS15 and HWS30 series in 2015. The corresponding DIN rail 
bracket, part number DIN-01, is now also obsolete. 

The form, fit, function replacement part number is DIN-01A. This bracket is also for suitable for 
use on the HWS15A and HWS30A power supplies, with an extra hole for mounting RWS50B 
power supplies. 

Please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email 
lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


